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2022-2023 Open Enrollment Highlights  
 

Open Enrollment is May 15, 2022 through June 15, 2022 
for an effective date of September 1, 2022.   
 

Online Insurance Enrollment System 
InfinityHR/Arcoro ( https://www.infinityhr.com/login ) will be used for all benefit eligible employees to make benefit 

elections offered at Open Enrollment and for newly eligible employees. InfinityHR is also used to make changes due to 

qualifying events throughout the plan year. 

 

All benefit eligible employees should login to the InfinityHR enrollment system to verify dependents, add beneficiary 

information and make open enrollment elections. Instructions below. 

 

Health Insurance Benefit Changes   
In an effort to maintain a comprehensive offering of benefits, while at the same time keeping premiums at the current level, 

the following changes will be made for 2022-2023: 
 

Medical Premiums:  No Employee Premium Increase 

Premium sheets are located on the District Insurance Department webpage. 

 

Medical:  Adding a hearing aid benefit of $1500 every 5 years following PEHP criteria 

Add residential mental health treatment following PEHP criteria. 

Administrative changes recommended by PEHP on all plans.  

 

FSA:    Health Care Account maximum increase to $2,850.  

If you wish to participate in flexible spending, you must elect new amounts for your flexible 

spending account each year.  FSA election amounts do not roll over from year to year.  

Administrative fee of $2.92/mo. will be paid by the District if you elect $1,200 or greater. 

 

Dental:  2.5% Premium Increase  

Premium sheets are located on the District Insurance Department webpage. 

  

Vision:  No Premium Increase  

Benefit enhancements with increase in frame and contact allowances. For complete updated 

vision benefits visit JSD insurance webpage. 
 

Enrollment guide, premium sheets, carrier information, certificates and notifications (i.e. CHIP, Medicare D 

Creditable Coverage) are available for review on the District Insurance Department webpage 

(http://www.jordandistrict.org/departments/insurance).  If you require assistance in accessing the webpage you may 

contact the insurance office (contact information below).  
 

Summary of Benefits and Coverage (SBC) is a document, required to be made available by Health Care Reform.  The 

purpose of the SBC is to provide information to help employees compare health plans.  The SBC is available on the District 

Insurance Department webpage.  A paper copy will be provided upon request.  If you have any questions regarding the 

SBC, please contact a member of the Insurance Department for clarification. 

 

Please familiarize yourself with the benefits in the master policy.  A copy will be mailed to your home at the 

beginning of the new plan year and will also be available on the District Insurance Department webpage 

(http://www.jordandistrict.org/departments/insurance).  

http://www.jordandistrict.org/departments/insurance


 

Jordan School District Department Contact Information 
 

Kori Thaxton: 801-567-8255 
Kathryn.brinton@jordandistrict.org 

 

Angela Ross: 801-567-8341 
Angela.ross@jordandistrict.org 

 

Emily Nkele: 801-567-8146 
Kori.thaxton@jordandistrict.org 
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